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Dear colleagues and researchers,

As of this issue, Istanbul Medical Journal will continue its publication life by translating the Turkish language articles that are accepted 
for publication into English. With this change we aim to increase the international reputation and visibility of our journal.

Istanbul Medical Journal will continue to accept submissions in Turkish until the end of 2016. Accepted manuscripts will be translated 
into English by the technical editorship of our journal and the translation costs will be covered by the journal.

We expect to receive your continuing support and contributions.

Regards,

Prof. Tevfik Fikret Çermik
Editor in Chief,
On behalf of editorial board
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